
 

APPROVED 

1/22/19 

Meeting Minutes of Special Meeting of Hanover Board of Selectmen held at Hanover High 

School (287 Cedar Street) on Thursday, January 3, 2019 @ 7:00 PM. 
 

 

Present were Chairman Emmanuel Dockter, Selectmen: David Delaney, Jocelyn Keegan and John 

Barry.  Also present: Town Manager (TM) Joe Colangelo and Executive Assistant Ann Lee.   Vice-

Chair John C. Tuzik was unable to attend.   

 

At 7:05 p.m. Chairman Dockter opened the meeting and provided an overview on the agenda for the 

Housing and Development Presentation for the Hanover Mall.   

 

Town Manager, Joe Colangelo, Lloyd Sova PICO Real Estate Partners and representatives from the 

Hanover Company provided PowerPoint presentations (attached) on the proposed apartment 

buildings at the Hanover Mall.  Chairman Dockter opened the forum to a question and answer 

segment.   

 

 

Meeting ended and adjourned at 10:11PM.   

 

 

 

 

https://www.hanover-ma.gov/sites/hanoverma/files/uploads/january_3_presentation_final_town_prep_0.pdf

